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Yesterday (Thursday), we officially Welcomed our Reception 
children and parents to St Peter’s Academy with a church  
service, a picture bible for every child donated by the church 
and a beautiful song sung by our Reception children                    
themselves. Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended. 
This was the first of many Profound Personal Development 
moments at the start of their St Peter’s journey.  
 
 
 

 
A few weeks ago we signposted a ‘design a 
playground’ competition for Belvoir Castle. 
The winner would receive an exclusive trip 
for their class to be the first to try it out 
before being opened to the general public. 
We had four entries from St Peter’s and 
William Gilbert, WON! Congratulations!               
So today, (Friday) his class have been on 

an exclusive trip to try out the brand new adventure                                   
playground set in the grounds of Belvoir Castle. Belvoir Castle 
even offered a contribution towards the cost of the coach with 
their generosity. 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

 

 
 
 

Next week, we are 
booked in for a website 
compliance check (last 
time we met all                      
requirements with flying colours). If you have any comments 
regarding our school website, please send any feedback or                  
feed-forward comments via email to the office for me to                    
consider. Preferably before Wednesday 19th October. Thank 
you. Click on the picture and it will take you to our website. 
 
 

Wednesday 14th December. Christmas dinner day for children  
Thursday 15th December. KS2 Christmas carol service in church. 
10am & 5.30pm 
Friday 16th December. Last day in school 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. Children return to school 
 
Look out for future dates soon. Trips, PTA events and other                    
enrichment opportunities will be sent out in due course.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 

 Please Remember 

Please may we                 
remind you that 
toys should not 
be brought into 

school (except for 
rubik’s cubes & 

notebooks for use 
in the mindful                 
playground).                 
Thank you. 

Well done to our Cross                     
Country team who ran                   
brilliantly on Saturday 

at Berry Hill Park, 3                      
Saturdays Winter league. 
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A big well done to Reis 
(Reception) for achieving his 

STAnley level 3 swimming 
award.   

Please send all items 

for the                              

newsletter to                       

newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk 

email rather than the 

office email.                                                

Many thanks. 

 Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 

In what ways do you give your 
time? 

 
Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 

Bob has completed his 
Stanley 4 award in 
swimming this week. 
Well done Bob, we're 
all really proud of 

you.  

Nancy has been part of the                                   
East Bridgford junior cricket team this 
summer & at the awards ceremony on 

Wednesday evening she won EBCC                      
cricketer of the year. We are very proud 
of Nancy for how hard she's trained & 
how she has embraced the competition 

of playing matches.   

A big well 
done to 
Billy for 

getting his 
yellow belt 

in 
Taekwondo 
last week. 

We are very proud of Marcus 
for passing his stage 3 in the 

swimming.  

He has worked very hard and 
enjoying being in the water :) 

‘St. Peter’s Fireworks Spectacular   is Wednesday 2nd November on Butts Field. 
Gates open 6pm with the Firework Display at 7.15. Generally finished by 8pm.                      

£5 entry fee, under 5’s free. 
 

The PTA need volunteers from all Year groups to help set up (from 3.30pm), to 
help cook food, clean up after cooking, clear up after event, man sweets,                        
glowsticks etc.. should be done by 8.30pm and to litter pick the following                        

morning, the 3rd November. We are asking for just an hour of your time.  
 

If you feel you could help at all please contact the office. Thanks so much! 
 

PTA 
 

'Everyone is a member of our PTA, it is up to you how much time and energy you can 
contribute so we can have and enjoy PTA events together' 

 

By Gloria Y5 

 

Shelters made by Year 1 & Year 2 children.                                          
The challenge was to design any type of shelter using a variety 

of materials.                                                                       
They aim to build a larger version at Forest School over the next 

two weeks! 

Year 3 & Year 4 have been learning about a balanced diet. They have 
learnt how each food type                            

supports our bodies to help 
us grow strong and be 

healthy. Here you can see                         
Mrs Archer Dytch’s class                  

doing a science investigation 
to see which foods contain 

the most fats. 


